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Buenos Aires, February 8, 2023

Dear comrades:

The Argentine Workers' Central Union (CTA-T) sends our solidarity with the Turkish and Syrian
countries hit by a devastating earthquake that caused the death of hundreds of people and many
more injured on Monday, February 6.

We offer our sincerest condolences to those families who have lost loved ones after the disaster, and
we wish for a swift recovery of those who suffered any injury.

We understand that the difficulties already faced by workers in both countries, from armed conflict 
to the economic crisis, are now compounded by the challenges of reconstruction. The CTA-T 
reiterates its solidarity and hopes to contribute in the recovering to the best of its ability.

Likewise, the Central Union and its affiliates are at the disposal of our trade unionist comrades for
any assistance they may require.
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